

Announcement On Opening Email&Hot line Service for  2022 Olympic and Paralympic Winter Games Participants

[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to facilitate the entry of the 2022 Olympic and Paralympic Winter Games Participants to travel to China, Email&Hot line Service are now open by the Embassy of the People’s Republic of China. Holders of “Beijing 2022 Olympic Identity & Accreditation card”，“Beijing 2022 Paralympic Identity & Accreditation card”  or “Invitation Letter (PU) issued by the Beijing Organizing Committee for the 2022 Olympic and Paralympic Winter Games” may contact the Chinese Embassy via Email or Hot line regarding issues related to the application of Health Code or visa within our consular jurisdiction and will get assistance as soon as possible.
    Email service: CHINESEVISATH@gmail.com
Health Code service: 096-7701908
Visa service:081-4073482



